
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates to Remember 

November 6, 7 and 8 Parent – Teacher Conferencing (Information Below) 
November 8th  Art Start Order Deadline 

November 9th  Remembrance Day Assembly 
November 10th  Conferencing Adjustment Day – Student do not attend 

November 13th  Remembrance Day Statutory Holiday - Student do not attend 

November 14th  Professional Development Day - Student do not attend 
November 20th – 23rd  Book Fair – more details to come 

December 1st  District Planning Day – Students do not attend 

 
 
Feeding Futures Program – Breakfast and Lunch Program 

 

School districts in B.C. have received funds from the government under the program 
"Feeding Futures", and as a result, our school is able to provide breakfast and lunches to 
children from families that need support in order to help alleviate the challenges of rising 
household costs caused by inflation. 

If you would like to be part of this program or have further questions please contact your 

child’s teacher or myself.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to us and all information will 

be kept confidential.  

More information can be found at Feeding Futures  

Sincerely, 

John Williams, Principal 

jwilliams@sd69.bc.ca  

 

ART Cards Update  
 
The ART CARD order deadline is Wednesday, November 8th! Instructions on how to order 
can be found inside the art card your child brought home. You should be receiving the order 
by late November. Thank you for being part of this great fundraiser, and we hope these 
cards bring lots of joy to you and yours. Thank you!  NBES PAC 
 
 
Parent – Teacher Conferences  

   
Parent – Teacher Conferences are schedule for November 6th, 7th and 8th.  Booking system is open until 
Sunday night. 
 
 
 
A reminder that clocks “fall back” this weekend. 
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